
 

Edition No 15, 20/21 

February 2021 

Oakfield Academy, Oakfield Road,  Frome  BA11 4JF    

Tel: 01373 462539    

E-mail:  oakfieldacademy@educ.somerset.gov.uk    

Web:  www.oakfieldacademy.co.uk     

Attendance E-mail:  schoolattendance@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

If you would like further information on any of the items in the newsletter, please contact the school office.  

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter via our website.   

 
 

A letter has already been sent via Parentpay regarding 

plans for World Book Day on Thursday 4th March.  All 

activities will be posted on Google Classroom, and pupils 

can choose which ones they want to do on the day.   

Reminder of the categories and codes are below:- 

Activities (1 hr or more) from 8am 

Activities (1 hr or less) from 8.15am 

Online  Masterclasses (1 hr or less) from 8.30am 

Activities (30 mins or less) from 9am 

CODES FOR THE GOOGLE CLASSROOM ARE:- 

Year 5—pkptrds  Year 6—7xf6b46 

Year 7—5qgwfqx  Year 8— vtrrs6d 

 If pupils are having a go at the more practical, 

craft activities—be creative and adapt the ideas 

to suit your resources at home.  Paper, feltpens, 

pencils, card, glue and the odd shoebox would 

be helpful for some of the 3D activities, but 

many of the activities require nothing more than 

imagination.  Please send in any pictures and 

drawings to Google Classroom so we can award 

prizes, give certificates and create a display for 

everyone to enjoy when we are back in school.  

Pupils will receive their £1 book tokens on their 

return.               Miss Hall, Head of English 



This fabulous ice sculpture was created by  Archie Sandy from 5S. 

Always make time for some fresh air and a break from your screens. 

 
 

We are currently recruiting a new Head of Maths. 

Please visit the Oakfield Academy website  

for a job description and application form. 



This wonderful art work was created by Sam Sandy from 8A. 

Seba and Jude from our Flexible Learning 

Group pictured making coconut ice during a 

recent screen free activity afternoon. 

 

The new dates for our school photographs will be Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th May. Over these two 

days each pupil in Years 5 6 and 7 will have an individual photograph, Year 8 will have individual  

photographs plus Tutor Group Leaver photographs.  We are also planning to have a “virtual” whole school 

photograph.  More details to follow. 





This fabulous hydraulic arm was built by Jaidon  

Sutcliff from 8A at home!  Jaidon is currently  

studying Mechanisms in DT and Ms Nightingale was 

particularly impressed with his efforts and  

imagination. 

Well done Jaidon. 

Our Art Department wanted to share this incredible 

creation by Fabian Dixon from  7O, who designed this 

piece at home during his Google Art lessons.   

Amazing work Fabian ! 

Aeris Maggs 7A 

This unusual drawing was created 

by Gabriel Keech 7S.   

Very impressive Gabriel! 

STEM NATIONAL CAREERS 

WEEK (1-5 MARCH 2021) 

 

Full information available at:- 

https://www.stem.org.uk/news-and-

views/news/stem-ambassadors-help-

illuminate-career-paths-virtual-careers-

fair?

utm_source=Adestra&utm_medium=e

mail&utm_term=&utm_content=More

%20info%3A%20Virtual%20Careers%

20Fair%3A%201-5%

20March&utm_campaign=NCW%

202021%20-%20AH%20Takeover%20-%

20Secondary 


